Chair Senator Minnesota-Anderson and Committee Members

| am writing in support of the amendment to SB 770 proposed by Senator Manning. The formation of a
commission as he proposes will move Oregon forward on the path to universal healthcare. We must
have public input.The costs must be assessed and funding mechanisms developed before going forward.
Oregonians want and deserve health care that is affordable and accessible .
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